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RODMAN STAFF 

 

Ms. Berthiaume, Secretary 

Mr. Gomes, Custodian 

Mrs. Cabral, Cafeteria 

Mrs. Kelley, Cafeteria 

Ms. Brejcha, Kindergarten 

Mrs. Mandly, Kindergarten 

Mrs. Benevides,1st grade 

Mrs. Mello, 2nd grade 

Mrs. Francis, 2nd grade 

Ms. Baptiste, 3rd grade 

Ms. Salsinha, 3rd grade 

Mrs. Allen, 4th grade 

Ms. Fiano, 4th grade 

Mr. Ledoux, 5th grade 

Mrs. DaCosta, 5th grade 

Mrs. Greenlees, Sp. Ed.  

Mrs. Cassidy, SPED  Fac. 

Mrs. Carlton, TLS 

Ms. Hurteau, ELL 

Mrs. Giasson, Para 

Mrs. Kirby, In-Building Sub 

Mrs. Reis, Nurse 

Mrs. Camara, Counselor 

Mrs. Bruce, Counselor 

Mrs. Silvia, Speech 

Mrs. Cook, OT 

Ms. Bejma, Phys. Ed. 

Mr. Raxter,  Art  

Ms.  Kulju, Music 

Mr. Walker, Health 

Mr. Lacey, Band Director 

 

 

 

 

Thomas R. Rodman 
MRS. MARSHALL’S MONTHLY MESSAGE 
 

 
Dear Rodman Families,  
 

 This is a glorious time of the year! Spring is trying to arrive 

and our community gardens are taking shape.  We will be having a 

meeting on Thursday, May 25th to set-up summer schedules and do 

some planting.  You will need to RSVP for this event and a notifica-

tion will go home to you shortly.  I can’t thank all the students,     

families, PTO, and staff enough for their support and help.   

      Your children continue to amaze us with all they have                 

accomplished.  They truly enrich our school.  It is important for all of 

us to take a moment to note the academic gains and social maturity 

our students have demonstrated throughout this school year. We feel 

confident in saying that your children have made great progress with 

the help and guidance of our terrific teachers and support staff. 

      Finally, as the days continue to get longer, we encourage 

you to spend time with your child. Mealtime is a great time to focus 

on some fun and  interesting things that have happened during the 

school day. This is a  wonderful opportunity to build in some time 

together to relax and enjoy the accomplishments that you witness in 

their development and growth.  

      Mrs. Marshall 

Congratulations to our April Students of the Month 

 
Kindergarten  Amare Rivera Andrew  DaLuz—Dinis  

Grade 1                 Marielah Valentin 

Grade 2  Aliyah DosSantos Leo Leahy 

Grade 3  Josias Gutierrez D’Leiny Soto 

Grade 4  Kaylee Kubik  Vincent Cardoso   

Grade 5  Isaiah Houtman Me’arah Mateus  

 

“CAUGHT ROCKIN’ THE RULES”   

 Congratulations to our April Winners! 

Armani DeMello, Tyell Reboca-Magnett, Amiyah Rivera, 
Tiana Morgan, Gracie Perry, Nizaiah Rivera, Kenny        

Alvarado, Yomar Colon, Dianely Fernandez, Kyle        
Nickerson, Widman Pacheco-Tiu, Kayla Small,  Landon 

Bento, Juliana Amaral, and Jameson Kirby 


